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August 13, 2021 

 

Freshman Parent Orientation Program 

and 

Freshman Student Orientation 

 

Winslow Township High School cordially invites all parents of the incoming Class of 2025 

students to our Freshman Parent Orientation Program on Tuesday, August 24th at 6:00pm 

in the high school auditorium. The Freshman Parent Orientation Program will provide parents an 

opportunity to meet the school administration and freshman class advisors, as well as learn about 

student expectations, academic requirements, programs, and activities at Winslow Township 

High School. If you are interested in attending the Parent Orientation, please to go to the high 

school web page under “News and Announcements” and complete the Google sign up sheet.  

 

The Freshman Student Orientation will be held on Thursday, September 2nd from 8:30am 

to 12 noon. Freshman students will be picked up at their bus stop at 8:00am and arrive at the 

high school by 8:30am. Information pertaining to bus transportation will be mailed to all students 

by August 31st. 

 

Upon arrival to the high school, incoming freshmen are to report to the high school auditorium 

where they will be broken into groups. Each group will attend an in-person orientation with 

administration and staff as well as complete a tour of the building and facilities. During the 

orientation, students will receive their class schedule for the school year, along with a packet that 

will include school policies, procedures and helpful tips. The orientation will conclude at 12 

noon, at which time, students will report back to their bus and depart the high school for their 

ride home.  

 

We look forward to seeing our freshmen parents on Tuesday, August 24th at 6:00pm and then 

our incoming freshman student on Thursday, September 2nd at 8:30am. All attendees will be 

required to wear a mask. Freshmen Orientation is sure to be an exciting day for everyone 

involved and all freshmen are encouraged to attend.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kurtis Marella                                                                Chris Chambers     

Principal                                                                         9th Grade Assistant Principal 


